
 

 

 

 

ERRATA. 

Corporate Service Manager  

Technical Service Manager

 

Please be advised that the following information relating to these previously 

advertised posts was omitted.  

These are permanent positions, i.e. open-ended contract appointments. The 

successful candidate will be expected to sign an employment contract and a 

disclosure of financial interests. Candidates invited for an interview will have to 

undergo security vetting. The successful candidate will be required to undergo a 

Competency Assessment. The application form mentioned in the 

advertisement, obtainable from our website, is an official application form as 

provided for in Regulation 11 of Local Government: Regulations on 

Appointment and Conditions of Employment of Senior Managers Gazette No. 

37245. The remuneration packages mentioned may change as a result of the 

latest publication of upper limits on remuneration that the minister must make 

in terms of Regulation 35 of the aforementioned regulations.  

 
The Closing Date has been extended to 29 May 2015. 

Our apologies for any inconvenience 


